
Risk Management Contract Review 

Contract/ 
Agreement Title 

Quality Improvement Grant Award from the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services for the 
Health Care for the Homeless Program. 

Bid/Contract#  Granicus#   18-687D Stars# 1819853 

Purchasing Contact:  PID #  Amount:  $122,348.00 

Department Human Svcs Project/Contract Mgr: Daisy Rodriguez 

Type of Contract  Funding/Grant Agreement            Method of Review Granicus 

Limitation of Liability?  Indemnification Language?  If PE to PE, §768.28?  

JPA: Choose One Name of JPA:      
 

Required Coverages Add’l Language / Exclusions Limits Justification 

Choose an item.    

Choose an item.    

Choose an item.    

Choose an item.    

Choose an item.    

Choose an item.    

Choose an item.    

Choose an item.    

Date/Time/Comments: 08/17/2018 Approval by the County Administrator of the Quality Improvement (QI) Grant 
Award for the Health Care for the Homeless (HCH) Program.  Reviewed and attached prior year grant 17-792D.  
Agreement is PE to PE.  There are no insurance requirements 

NOTES: Each year, the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services awards health centers with one-time 
supplemental grant funding based on quality improvement measures reported from the 2016 and 2017 Uniform Data 
System (UDS) performance reports.   
 
Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners was awarded $122,348.00 in FY 2018 for its quality improvement 
efforts including its Patient Centered Medical Home Recognition.  The award provides one-time funding for use during 
the period of August 1, 2018, through July 31, 2019.  Funds must be used to support quality improvement activities 
which include, but are not limited to:  developing and improving health center QI systems and infrastructure, including 
training staff, developing policies and procedures, enhancing health information technology, certified electronic health 
record, and data systems, data analysis; and/or developing and improving care delivery systems, including care 
coordination, case management, medication management, laboratory reporting and tracking, training and workflow 
redesign to support team-based care, clinical integration of behavioral health, oral health, HIV care, and other 
services; and/or patient engagement activities. 
 
The County will be working closely with the Florida Department of Health in Pinellas and the County’s Business 
Technology Services Department to enhance our electronic health record capabilities, maintaining our PCMH 
recognition, and provide additional training to clinical staff.   
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